
 

 

 

 

December 2, 2014 
  
Washington State Recreation and Conservation Office 
1111 Washington St SE 
Olympia, WA 98501 
  
Dear RCO; 
  
I am writing this letter in support of the Friendly Village-Bear Creek Reach 6 Stream 
Restoration project. EarthCorps is supporting this project by donating 110 mesh plant 
protectors 5” x 36” valued at $0.66 each and 110 bamboo poles valued at 0.15 each for a 
total donation of $89.10 to this project.  
 
EarthCorps has partnered with the Adopt-A-Stream Foundation on numerous successful 
riparian planting projects in the past. We hope to continue this partnership in the Bear 
Creek Watershed. 
  
Sincerely, 

Rob Anderson 
Senior Project Manager 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


